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Dear [Dr. Editorian]:

Thank you for sending me the reviewer’s feedback on my article ‘Seven or Eight Verbal Patterns in Hebrew? From Sibawayh to Judah Hayyuj and Abraham ibn Ezra’. I have now thoroughly edited the article, incorporating the reviewer’s suggestions and ensuring that the article is formatted according to the JJS style guide.

The article as originally submitted had been reviewed by a professional English language academic editor, and I have asked the editor to review the entire manuscript again to correct any outstanding issues. The editor is a native speaker of English. 

Please pass along my heartfelt thanks to the reviewer for providing me with an opportunity to deepen my understanding of this topic as a result of his insightful comments.

Sincerely,

Moshe Kahan, PhD
Department of Hebrew Language
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